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25/05/2022  10:36:412022/1657/A OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

The Camden Town CAAC strongly objects to this proposal. This building has had a number of similar shroud 

proposals over the years including in 2008, 2010, 2012 and 2016 - some of which have been refused 

previously on appeal and with warning of prosecution being issued. 

The shroud with advertisement is being used solely for revenue generation at the expense of visual amenity at 

this important location within the CA: Britannia Junction being the primary public space within the commercial 

zone of the CA. In addition the upper floors of this building were converted into residential flats in 2011 and 

residents here will be subject, again, to a loss of outlook and daylight.

We note too that the scaffolding required to support the shroud results in a degradation of the pavement at the 

foot of the building which exacerbates the likelihood of graffiti etc.
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